HCS HB 185 -- HAILEY'S LAW (Trent)
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Currently, there are no meeting requirements for the Amber Alert
System Oversight Committee. This bill requires the committee to
meet at least annually to discuss potential improvements to the
Amber Alert System.

Amber Alerts issued in Missouri must include an embedded URL, which
references a resource online that provides additional information
or technological capabilities.

The bill establishes "Hailey's Law," which requires the Amber Alert
System to be integrated into the Missouri Uniform Law Enforcement
System (MULES) to expedite the reporting of child abductions.



